
Kit Carson Electric Cooperative will be having 
a PLANNED POWER OUTAGE

On Wednesday, May 22, 2024, KCEC will have a 
planned power outage in Taos Pueblo from 9:00 am to 
1:00 pm. Crews will relocate and replace equipment on 
Rio Lucero Rd to northwest of the police station. The 
reason for the outage is due to road construction project 
upgrades.  

Affected  area: Approximately 35 members on Rio 

Lucero Rd to northwest of the police station in Taos 

Pueblo. 
•Date: Wednesday, May 22, 2024
•   Time:  9:00am–1:00pm

IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS, PLEASE CALL KIT CARSON 
ELECTRIC COOP @ (575) 758-2258.THANK YOU FOR YOUR 

PATIENCE. 




